
Hazel Class 

Dear Parents 

Welcome meetings this year have not been able to take part in the normal way due to restrictions of 

people coming into school and gathering in large numbers. As an alternative, teachers have put 

together a short presentation for you to watch at your leisure.  

Please click on the link below or scan the QR code to watch the short video of your child’s class 

teacher talking about their class routines / expectations.  

If you have any questions for the class teacher following the presentation, please email them to the 

school office and we will endeavour to answer them as quickly as possible.  

enquiries@redfieldedgeprimary.co.uk 

 

Link for video 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UYEOUAaSGEs  

QR Code for Video 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Robinson 
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